
 

 

Date Immediately 

    

Panasonic Corporation  

Industry Company 

Industrial Devices Business Division 

 

End of Production Notice: 

MGSD Speed Controllers 

 

Dear Valued Channel Partner,  

 

This letter is to notify you that, effective immediately, all MGSD speed controllers will be discontinued. We 

have been supplying the MGSD product for over 30 years; however, due to the aging of the production 

equipment along with multiple component discontinuations, it has become difficult for us to continue 

supplying product in a timely manner. As a result, we have made the difficult decision to stop production of 

all MGSD speed controllers.  

 

1. Applicable products and part numbers: 

• Speed controller: MGSDA1, MGSDB1, MGSDB2 

2. Reason: 

• Supplier discontinuation of major components 

3. Further actions: 

• New orders will no longer be accepted 

• It may be difficult to fulfill current orders 

 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience caused by this notice and thank you for your understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

Panasonic Industrial Automation Device Division 

 

 

 

 

 


